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Comments: The Forest Service should reject this proposal as grossly inappropriate for grizzly bear and lynx

habitat, for Holland Lake, for the Swan Valley, and completely contrary to the values we cherish in Montana.

Western Montana does not need another Paws Up type facility that caters to the extremely wealthy.  What has

happened on the Blackfoot Corridor by Paws Up is a tragedy. They use our public domain as their private

playground and pay a tiny portion of the costs.  

They already have taken over the Paradise Valley, the Ovando Area, and all the area surrounding Yellowstone.

Hands off the Seeley Swan Valley-Let's actually keep one last, best place alive in Montana.


